CASTLE VIEW

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Exceeding expectations, raising aspirations...

Dear all,

Hope you are all safe and mell.  As me move in to
school. So over this term me are aiming, whereser
in school. Enriching the children's lives is so much
#30Things ToDoALCastle View. So me're Looking at
ways fo make this happen. Ukulele lessons have
begun and mill toke place each mreek Jor years 3 and
4. We're also having a partyl As the children wmill
this month, me have decided me’ll hame their
birthday party in school instead. So on Friday 27th
November me mill be having a Birthday party’ in
each closs; celebrating any child who has had a

We're also looking at ervents and activities that can
be brought in to school and enjoyed in .and .around
the local area. Early years and Year |s have started
by enjoying Forest Schools (thank you to Gmen's
mum Jor joining us and offering her help). Year 25
are going to be out and about in Matlock Looking at
how- the Victorians shaped our town and Years 5
and 6 have a special adventure coming their way.
Lockdown may be here, but it’s not going to stop
us having Junl We'll keep you posted of the mwhat
and when.

Regards
Clare Peat

N

R |
I over heard a parent }‘~d
yesterday saying how- much they miss
being able to come in fo school and see
their child's mwork. We miss this too. I
know- it's not quite the same, but each
wedagmwillrecﬂwanwssagzmﬂxa
been taking place in your child’s class.
We hope this will give you a lithle snap
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silence. Throughout school children made
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Thank you to all of you who have started mearing masks on the school site.
Some of them are wmery stylishl Our aim is to make sure we stay safe and stay
OPEN. Ymmaghmhmrdmﬂwznmﬂwatchldmhmreg»@sﬁzdmﬂw
learning due to schools being closed. We don’t mwant this to happen again, so

. me are going fo try our mery best fo stay open. Your help malters. So please if
you can mear a mask please do, stay 2 metres apart and arrive and collect your child/ren at
animal print ones Jor Thursdays—as this seems to be a thing now!

It is important that mwe all do what me can to keep erveryone safe. As guidance is changing all
the time, trying to keep up with what you can and can’t do can be a Jull time jobh. So i} you
are not sure what you can and can’t do outside of school Fiona, our Jriendly PCSO, will be

You may recall me had two governor vacancies (one parent and one staff). Ebky

We're mvery pleased to melcome to the governing body Mrs Sainsbury mho mAll YD‘UH
be your new- parent representatirve and Miss Stanyard who mill be the staff s SCHOOL
representative. We are looking forward to melcoming them fo the feam and
thank them Jor offering their fime freely to support the school in NEEDS

' It's Jinally here. T.omorrow children are irwited to come in fo school in
non-uniform and to mear something yellow- in aid of Children in Need.
Please give as much or as little as you can—emery penny will go directly to

Well me know it won't be the same this year, as it looks wmery unlikely that me mill be able tor
open our doors to parents in December, 5o in true Castle View style mwe are going to be doing
something a little bit different. Ower the month of December the children mill be sharing a

miﬂw}wnwsmﬂwpomof%hn Wzm}meahiﬂz&uprmplanm@d}orﬂrwlust
mdoboutbutmmgomgicdomwyﬂ\mgmmnbmakzio& \Clll'islmas

magical os possible, after all there is no more magical time in school than [ lscomlilg
at Christmas. Please see ‘dates Jor your diaries” for a few enents planned. @ o~
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W Thank you to ereryone who is updating your child’s meal chotces aia
~ parent pay. Just a quick reminder the deadline Jor Monday's order is
@ Q& S cturday evening. All other orders need to be placed 48 hours hefore
P the day. T] you need any help please do not hesitate to contact the

school office.

1s child due to start school in S 2021 ?

1} so it's that time already. Online and felephone admissions open Jor anyone who  has a child
ﬂwiwozsbmnbeiNvem|5tSzptm1bu20|6and3|5tALwt20|7 Apphmhm/smnbamadzm
S/ www-. ire. Juk/ education/schools/school -

bgr‘wgingomzq 533190
Applications close at midnight on January 15th.
I%gﬂuhﬂmim&i@dﬂmﬁ%&uﬂdmﬁh&bmmmﬂhﬂgwbmam

Uubsidzoaqnmmakzsdwolhws,maco\/ID/sq}emg. I}%mi’dlikziciukzupﬂ\mcppmﬁmbé

CWWMW%MMSWWW%%QBW
ioannmmﬂwts}whoanotéustpowdxts}who&bemawmdzdﬂwzh@wﬁt
grade possible—a distinction. Well done Miss Stanyard, Jantastic mork, mwe are all

Lost term mee had to say a fond Jarewell to Miss Cunningham, who made the decision to no
longer work at lunchtimes. The children ond staf) loved having her with us. We want to thank
her Jor all her hard mwork and commitment. We are sad to see her go, but know she will go

Years ond Year 5 and 6. Mrs Rawas mill be joining us Jrom next meck and mill be supporting
in Year 5 and 6 and Miss Parker has increased her hours to support teaching and learing in
Early Years. We're also looking at appointing an apprentice to work in Early Years with a
specialism in outdoor learning—exciting times!
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https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/education/schools/school-places/apply-for-a-school-place.aspx

N.ovember
Friday 13th

D.Q,C?,(T\bﬂ‘

Tuesday |st
|4th-181th

Tuesday [5th

Thursday 17th
Friday 18th

January
Mor\dag Lth

February
Friday 12th
Monday 22nd

M.arch
Thursday 4th

INSET Days:

Datws}orwdim‘ws

Children in Need—non uniform day and mear something
Jé,@UO'\N“. Aruédmwhmwwnbenwdzbgpmpa%—
thank you.

Ukulele lessons hegin fully Jor Year 3 ond 4 pupils.

Our Christmas story begins.

Year 25 mAill take part in the phonic test (which

they meere unable to take in June).

Movie night Jor children from Reception to Year 6, 3.30-
5.30. Children are irwited to stay Jor a class movie and
popcorn night. Ticket only emvent af a cost of £1.50
Christmos party day—pupils irwited to come in to school
School closes Jor the Christmas break.

deotop,m/sbopupilﬁ

School closes Jor the half term break
School opens to pupils
World Book Day

June |st—4th (please note all back in school
on Friday the Sth)
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